
 

 

Unitywater works completed and Walan Street reopened by 7pm this evening  

 

Further to our construction notification of yesterday’s date (Monday 1 March 2021) Unitywater has 
been undertaking water main connection works at the Walan Street and Venning Street intersection 
over the past 48 hours. 

These works form part of the final Stage 1B Walan Street upgrade.  

We are pleased to report that Unitywater and Council’s contractor have been able to fast-track these 
works today with the result being Walan Street and Venning Street will be returned to normal traffic 
conditions (2 northbound lanes, 1 southbound lane) by 7pm this evening Tuesday 2 March 2021. 

We thank you for your patience to date during these works and will continue to keep you updated 
about Stage 1B construction progress and further Unitywater works as required. 

 

Unitywater contact information 

Should you have any questions about these works, please contact Unitywater on: 

 

Contact the project team 

For further information about the Mooloolaba Transport Corridor project in general, you can contact 
the project team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5.30pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 
 

Construction Notification 
2 March 2021 

 

Mooloolaba Transport Corridor  
Upgrade Project  
Stage 1B – Walan Street, Mooloolaba 

 

 

Project number: H9272 

 
Traffic returned to normal conditions by 7pm today, Tuesday 2 March  
Walan Street and Venning Street, Mooloolaba 
(all works weather and site conditions permitting) 

Email customer.service@unitywater.com 
Phone: 1300 086 489 (24/7) 


